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Support for equality, diversity and
Inclusion announced

2 years ago

With support from its members, the Association of Electrical and Mechanical Trades (AEMT) has launched a
committee which aims to drive, support and promote equality, diversity and inclusion within the
electromechanical sector.

In the UK, the engineering sector has a long-standing history of being less diverse than the general
population. Research from EngineeringUK shows that 16.5% of those working in engineering are female
compared to 51% of the working-age population, while 9% are from minority ethnic backgrounds
compared to 12% of the population, and 9% declare they have a disability or impairment as compared

with the average of 14%. At a time when the engineering sector faces a widespread skills shortage, a focus
on equality, diversity and inclusion (EDI) offers a broader talent pool to help meet the sector’s recruitment
needs.

Research also demonstrates that increased workforce diversity improves innovation, creativity,
productivity, resilience and market insight. A study carried out by McKinsey has shown that companies in
the top quartile for racial/ethnic diversity were 30% more likely to have financial returns above their
national industry median, while those in the top quartile for gender diversity were 15% more likely to have
increased financial returns.

The business case for EDI in engineering is undoubtedly there, but many organisations in the sector are
unsure of how they can improve their position or, indeed, what support and resources are available to
them.

The AEMT’s new group aims to help its member companies to develop their approach to EDI within their
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organisations and reap the available rewards. This work will include identifying and sharing best practices,
signposting members to resources and initiatives to support them on their journey, and raising awareness
of the benefits a focus on EDI can deliver. The group will also work to encourage individuals from diverse
backgrounds and experiences, and those with wide-ranging needs, to explore careers in the
electromechanical repair sector by promoting the opportunities available in the industry and highlighting
the way EDI is supported.

The new AEMT committee was formed by a group of Association members with experience promoting and
supporting EDI within their businesses. Members of the committee include representatives from Houghton
International, ABB, ADC Electrical, Bedford Pumps, EMiR Software, Fenflow, Hidrostal, Mid Kent Electrical
and Primary Engineer.

One of the group’s first actions was to sign the association up as a supporting partner of EngineeringUK's
Tomorrow’s Engineers Code, a community of over 250 organisations working toward common goals to
increase the diversity and the number of young people entering engineering careers. This move sees the
Association commit to actively participating in the Code’s community, contributing where applicable and
sharing knowledge/good practice.
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